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Dear Miss Nuttall,

We have been informed by University of Bristol that you do not intend to take up the place you were
holding for Chemistry, F100. The course was due to start in 2017 and had a point of entry 1. If you
did not want to withdraw your application, please contact us immediately on 0371 468 0 468 or +44
330 3330 230 (international) for advice. All calls will be charged at your standard network rate.

As you have been withdrawn completely from the UCAS Undergraduate scheme, you cannot be
reconsidered again in this year's application cycle. You will, however, be able to reapply in next
year's application cycle if you wish to do so.

We hope this makes your position clear and wish you every success with your future plans.

Yours sincerely

UCAS


https://www.ucas.com/corporate/about-us/contact-us

